
 

TO ALL BRANCH, UNIT AND ASSOCIATE MEMBERS 
 

Branch Meeting:         Wednesday September 11th @ 5:30 PM  
Unit Meeting:         Thursday  September 12th @ 5:00 PM  
National website:  http://www.fra.org/    
Facebook: FRA Club 170 
 

 
The Branch meeting will be held on September 11th at 5:30 pm. 
  
The picnic was a great success attendance was wonderful. If you didn't 
make it, you missed a lot of fun. Thank all who worked very hard to make it 
the wonderful time it was. 
  
I want to mention at our September meeting we are going to honor one of 
our own. Shipmate Robert Jinneman will receive his 50th Year Certificate 
and 50-year pin. We will hold the presentation in the Social room. 
  
I'd also like to mention that both the Branch and Auxiliary Unit sponsored 
Cole Dishneau in his racing Midget cars. He has won several races this year 
in his class. Way to go Cole. 
  
The Branch as well as the Auxiliary will have delegates going to the State 
Convention this year. Way to go Shipmates. 
  
That's it for this month Shipmates. See you at the Branch meeting, until then 
take care and be safe. 
  
                                      Anchors away Shipmates 
  

Pat Guyot President Branch 170 
  
 
 
 

     


